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Hello SSMCS Families, 
Tomorrow is the last official day of school and distance education. Our teachers have 
begun cleaning up their classrooms (on a staggered schedule) and gathering all of your 
student's personal belongings.  We are also requesting that all school property including 
chromebooks on loan (no late fees will be added as long as it is returned on Thursday), 
library books, classroom books, uniforms, and any other school property be returned at 
this time.  When coming through the loop at your scheduled time, please remain in your 
vehicle. We will come to you to hand you the items and pick up any items from you. The 
schedule for next week to pick up your students belongs is as follows:  
 
Pick-Up/Return Schedule at the School (Thursday, May 28th, 2020): 

• 12pm-12:45pm: Kindergarten (Ms. Katie, Ms. Stephanie) 
• 12:45pm-1:30pm: Upper Elementary (Mr. Johnny and Ms. Mara) 
• 1:30pm-2:15pm: Lower Elementary (Ms. Amy and Ms. Kristen) 
• 2:15pm-3pm: Lower Elementary (Ms. Candace and Ms. K) 
• 3pm-3:45pm: Middle School 

 
Pick-Up/Return Schedule at the School (Friday, May 29th, 2020):  

• 9am-10am: 2nd Chance to pickup/dropoff (All Grade levels) 
 
We appreciate your patience as we finish the school year. Please know that we miss 
our families and wish you an amazing summer. We will keep you updated on 
expectations and school requirements, supply lists, etc. for the upcoming school 
year.  Our current calendar still has us returning on Monday, August 10.  
 
Also, just a reminder that tomorrow is the last day to purchase a yearbook online. There 
are currently 25 yearbooks available for purchase, the direct link 
to our school's yearbook sales site is https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/LookupJob?jobN
umber=13642520 
 
 
 


